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Maths –Multiplication and division, focusing on 
patterns the 6, 7, 9 and 12 times tables. 
Geography – Continuing our ‘Mountains’ topic. 
We will explore what is it like on a mountain. 
Science – As part of our study of the digestive 
system, we will focus on the role of the mouth 
and teeth. 
PE - Basketball and gymnastics. 
Computing – Coding using Logo  
English – Winter poetry using similes, repetition 
and alliteration. 
PSHE – Celebrating Difference 
French – Continuing work on ‘My Family’ 
Music – Preparing for our Christmas carol 
service. 

 
 
  
 
 

 

What are we Learning? 

Christmas Carols 

 

We are busy practising for our evening Carol Concert 

on Wednesday 29th November.  We look forward to 

seeing you there for our first festive event of the 

season. Please let us know if your child is unable to 

attend as we are currently allocating parts. 

High Ashurst Residential 

 

Thank you to the parents that were 

able to join our meeting on Tuesday. 

There is a real buzz about the trip in 

our classrooms now, as the children 

are enjoying finding out about it and 

getting excited. For those unable to 

attend, the key information is 

included in the letter sent home this 

week. The slides shown at the 

meeting are available on our website – 

look at the Curriculum/LOtC section. 

You may also like to visit the High 

Ashurst website 

https://www.surreyoutdoorlearning.u

k/facilities/high-ashurst 

Please do not hesitate to talk to us if 

you have any questions or worries – 

we are here to help!  

 

 

 

 

 

Reading Book Recommendations 

Listening to and sharing reading books helps 

children to develop richer vocabulary choices, that 

supports them with their own descriptive writing. 

On our website, there is an extensive suggested 

reading list for Year 4, which may help if you are 

visiting the library or choosing your own books. 

(Look for –curriculum-English-Reading, including 

phonics-recommended reading lists). 

 

Cold Weather LOtC 

Please ensure that the children come into 

school with the appropriate clothing, as we 

try to incorporate LOtC throughout our 

lessons (raincoats and wellington boots). 
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